
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                MAY 10, 2021 
 

A PLAQUE DEDICATION FOR THE LATE POLICE OFFICER MAR ION REIFF IS 
SET FOR WEDNESDAY, MAY 26TH IN FRONT OF 619 RUE ST. FRANCOIS BEFORE THE 

START OF THE FIRST WEDNESDAY NIGHT OUT FESTIVITIES “PROUD TO BE AN 
AMERICAN” 

 
 

The City of Florissant is pleased to announce along with Old Town Partners who will host a dedication 
to unveil a plaque in honor of the late Police Officer Marion Reiff who died in the line of duty in 
1963. This will be the 44th Walk Through History plaque in honor of someone who has made a 
valuable contribution to the City of Florissant or someone with Florissant roots who has had an impact 
on our community. The ceremony will be held on Wednesday, May 26th at 5:30 p.m. in front of 619 
rue St. Francois. The plaque dedication will take place before the start of the first Wednesday Night 
Out festivities “Proud To Be An American”  which is being hosted by the VFW Post 4105 and 
sponsored by Goldkamp Heating & Cooling located at 410 rue St. Francois and will start at 6:00 p.m. 
*Masks will be required & enforced when entering buildings. 
 
The Plaque reads: 
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